
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
September 5, 2024 
 
 
We have no active COVID-19 cases in the facility at this time.   
 
 
Bayview staff will continue to wear masks throughout the building at this time.   
 

• All visitors for Assisted Living, 2nd and 3rd floor, and Memory care are 
requested to wear a mask.   

 
A few reminders: 

• If you are not feeling well, please take care of yourself, consult your primary care 
physician if applicable, and stay home to avoid getting anyone else sick. 

• We encourage the use of rapid self-tests, also called at-home tests, as a quick 
and convenient way to screen for COVID-19 on your own. You may find rapid 
tests in stores, pharmacies and online. 

 
Please reach out with any questions or concerns you may have.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Pamela Yeo 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chief Executive Officer, Nancy Weinbeck x3110 206.281.5762 nweinbeck@bayviewseattle.org 
Health Services Administrator, Pamela Yeo x2127 206.281.5755 pyeo@bayviewseattle.org 

 


